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Zoning codes were put together to protect public citizens from a very small minority of people
misusing property that is supposed to be used by the public and left as they found it originally that
day. These proposed changes will destroy the City's park system, as the parties promoting this code
change could not help but understand. Parks will no longer be a safe haven for children and families.
STOP ALLOWING TRANSIENT CAMPS IN PUBLIC SPACES! STOP TRASHING WHAT
ONCE WAS THE CITY OF ROSES!
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